
 

 

 

June 2025 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

YEAR 9 ACTIVITIES DAY: GO APE, WENDOVER, FRIDAY 4 JULY 2025 

 

I am writing to give you the final details for the Year 9 visit to Go Ape next week.  

 

We will be leaving school at 9.00am and are expected to return to school at approximately 

4.30pm. The students will need to be collected from school at this time. Please would you 

park in the school car park, keeping School Lane clear of traffic, to make the unloading 

process easy and safe.  

 

Students do not need to come to school in school uniform. As they will be taking part in rope 

challenges and team-building activities, they will need to wear suitable clothes and closed-toe 

shoes with good grip, such as trainers (no crocs, sandals, flip-flops or mules/sliders). If 

students choose to wear shorts, they should be of an appropriate length and shirts should 

comfortably cover midriffs. We suggest you keep a close eye on the weather forecast as 

waterproof clothing and/or sun cream and hat may also be required. Please click here for what 

to wear recommendations. 

 

Please would you also provide your child with a packed lunch, snacks and plenty of drinks for 

the day as food and drinks will not be available at the venue. 

 

Emergency Contact Details 

 

Mrs Clark: 07519 328 839 School Office:  01296 651382 

Mr McKenzie: 07561 846 549  

Mr Cahill: 07815 976 594 School contact (after 4pm):  

Mr Barrett: 07561 846 596  07519 329 307 

   

If you need further details or have any concerns, please contact me at school.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Vanessa Clark 

Head of Year 9 
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